
Trapper Creek Glen Homeowners Association 

Board Meeting 

Sheep Creek Lodge, Mile 89 Parks Highway 
March 14, 2015, 3 p.m. 

  
The new board of directors met immediately following the annual membership meeting. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 3 p.m. by President John Quinley.  Also in attendance were Vice President Rob 
Carter, Treasurer Jean Hartman, Secretary Connie Quinley, and Member at Large John Giacalone.  
 
First item of business was to make arrangements for new bank signature cards and checks to be signed by the new 
officers.  
 
The board also discussed the parking lot signs and security issues raised at the annual meeting.  John Quinley 
agreed to pull the minutes from the earlier board correspondence regarding the words for a sign at Mile 120.5, 
research costs and notify the board for any action. 
 
The board also agreed to work with Mr. Walker on investigating possible security measures in response to his 
concern over parking lot thefts. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:15 p.m.  

 


